
  
 

The year 2020 has brought many changes, one of 

them being NO Penny Auction this year!  Instead, we 

are having a Fall Bazaar on Saturday, October 17th 

from 9 am to 2 pm. 

 

All of the items that our chairperson, Toni Juliano, 

has already purchased will be on sale there.  There 

will be Christmas trees, 5’ Santa's, Snowmen, 

wreaths, bedding, baby items, children's’ items, etc. 

 

We will also be selling mums and pumpkins! 

 

Thank you for continuing to support St. Vincent de Paul 

Regional School! 


